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PINK Class 

December has been a busy month for Pink class -  we have been preparing for 

Christmas by making Christmas cards ready to send out to our families , 

decorating our class Christmas tree, exploring toys to think about what we might 

like to ask Santa for on our Christmas list and dressing up and taking Christmas 

themed photos. We enjoyed sharing time together in class to make Christingles 

and singing carols in the hall with our class parents.  


